
FAA PUBLIC WORKSHOPS 
The Federal Aviation Administration is proposing improvements to air traffic 

procedures in the Cleveland and Detroit metropolitan areas that will make the 

airspace more efficient and help reduce delays. 

 

The improvements are part of the FAA’s efforts to modernize the National Airspace System 

through the use of satellite-based navigation as part of the Next Generation Air Transportation 

System, more commonly known as NextGen. The FAA expects NextGen to deliver $147.4 

billion in benefits nationally through 2030.  

 

The FAA has identified multiple Metroplex areas in the United States. Each Metroplex includes 

one or more commercial airports that serve at least one major city. A Metroplex allows the FAA 

to improve regional traffic movement by making the best use of airspace and procedures, using 

precise, satellite-based navigation. The use of NextGen procedures in these areas could improve 

on-time performance, which would benefit the region and the entire national airspace 

system.  For more information, please see our website:  

 

http://www.faa.gov/nextgen/communityengagement 

 

The FAA invites the public to attend information workshops, to be held in open house format, 

where representatives from the FAA will be available to answer questions. Written comments 

will also be accepted at the workshop. The workshop locations are ADA compatible and every 

reasonable effort to accommodate special needs will be considered.  

 

The public is invited to attend during the times listed below: 

 

CLEVELAND AREA LOCATION  #1 

Tuesday, Sept. 13, 2016 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Gunning Recreation Center 

16700 Puritas Avenue 

Cleveland, OH 44135 

 

CLEVELAND AREA LOCATION  #2 

Wednesday, Sept. 14, 2016 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Middleburg Heights Community Center 

16000 Bagley Road 

Middleburg Heights, Ohio 44130 

 

CLEVELAND AREA LOCATION  #3 

Thursday, Sept. 15, 2016 4:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Gemini Center 

21225 Lorain Road 

Fairview Park, OH 44126 

 

 
Written comments will be accepted at the workshops. Interested parties may also submit comments for 

the 30 days following the workshops at the web address listed above.  

http://www.faa.gov/nextgen/communityengagement

